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Year 1-6 – Country Dancing at the Billingshurst Show 

 

Dear Parents/Carers,  

 

As you know, on Sunday 29th June 2025, our Country Dancers will be spreading some joy by dancing at the 

Billingshurst Show. For those that have not been before, this takes place at the Lower Station Road fields. 

 

We will be dancing at 1:30pm, just after the Hurricane and Spitfire flypast. The children will be led by Mrs 

Waters during their performance. Please can I ask a parent/carer to stay near the arena entrance during the 

performance. 

 

Timings: 

1:00pm - Meet at the Arena entrance to collect outfits from Mrs Waters. I will remain there until our performance. If 

children need to change from others clothing/outfits, they can use the Scout Hut bathrooms. If your child is taking 

part in a performance directly before, can you please arrange for a parent/carer to collect their outfit so they can 

change as soon as they’ve finished. 

*** 

1:20pm - Meet Mrs Waters at the Arena entrance. 

1:30pm - Hurricane and Spitfire flypast. 

1:35pm - Performance time! 

1:55pm - Performance finishes. Please collect your children from the Arena entrance. I will need to collect their 

outfits before the children leave. Again, the Scout Hut bathrooms can be used to change back! 

 

Your child will need to wear the t-shirt with the Country Dancers logo, the country dance skirt and their 

neckerchief. I will have safety pins available to hold these in place. If they wish, they can wear a vest 

top/crop top and black shorts under their outfit. Please wear suitable shoes for dancing (trainers/plimsoles 

or sandals that stay on their feet). Please no sliders or flip-flops as the ground is uneven. 

 

If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to get in touch.  

 

 
 
Mrs Waters ​
Year 3 Teacher / Country Dance Leader 
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